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Thomas B. Wassel, a partner in the firm's Commercial Litigation department, was interviewed by CBS New York on
a recent change in Brookhaven's zoning laws. In 1988, Brookhaven changed its zoning laws in order to protect its
wetlands and groundwater. Among the affected, Jennie Grosso and Theresa Licitra owned 2 plots of land that
have been rendered nearly worthless. Tom Wassel stresses the need for property owners to be more involved
with any legal changes happening within their community.

The full story and a video of the interview can be seen at:
https://newyork.cbslocal.com/2020/02/07/long-island-rezoning-battle/
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